Helen Findley

I'm asking you to ban the use of scrubbers in Puget Sound by cruise ships because the dirty waste
they dump is contaminating the waters there. We need to keep the water clean to provide a healthy
environment for all the wild life there.I ask for the MOU to ban scrubbers on all ships in that area.

Thank you so much!

Helen Findley



